



920.853.3241 • Fax 920.853.3515 adminclerktreasurer@hilbertwi.gov www.hilbertwi.gov

Dated: May 9, 2024

For the record, this meeting has been properly posted and noticed.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there may be a quorum of Village Board members that will be attending the Annual Spring Clean Event that will take place on Saturday, May 11, 2024 in the parking lot area across from the Community Center located at 45 N. 5th St. Hilbert, WI. The event will take place from 7 a.m. to 10 a.m.

Although there may be a quorum of Village Board members attending this event, there will be no Village business discussed or transacted during this time.

This notice is given to comply with the open meeting laws of the State of Wisconsin.

MKIEZO.

Missy Kieso, Clerk Treasurer